
USFS  seeks  comments  about
bear-proof containers
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
accepting  comments  on  the  environmental  assessment  for  a
proposal that would require proper storage of food and refuse
at developed recreation sites in the Lake Tahoe Basin.

Comments will be accepted through May.

The EA is available online.

For more information, contact Megan Mullowney at 530.543.2651
or mcmullowney@fs.fed.us.
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